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September 2, 2025

Rodney Joel, Director Rodney.Joel@faa.gov
Angela Muder, Compliance Specialist Angela.Muder@faa.gov
Federal Aviation Administration

Office of Airports

901 Locust, Room 364
Kansas City, MO 64106

Re: Corrective Action Plan for Informal Complaint Received October 14, 2024
Dear Mr. Joel and Ms. Muder,

I am writing to document UCM'’s ongoing progress regarding the Corrective Action Plan in accordance with
the FAA's instructions.

We have no updates to provide regarding the specific elements of the Plan at this point. However, | am pleased
to inform you that Mr. Robert Little, C.M., has been appointed as the new Airport Manager. He was selected
following a national search and brings a wealth of relevant experience to this role. Furthermore, Mr. Little is an
alumnus of UCM and our aviation program. He began his new role today and we are confident that he will
provide highly effective leadership to the operations at Skyhaven Airport.

As [ noted in my previous updates, UCM is committed to working closely with the FAA to resolve the complaint.
We look forward to the opportunity to meet with you to assist us in that endeavor.

Sincerely,
Douglas 3 Davenport, Ph.D.
Dean, Harmon College of Business and Professional Studies
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